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A word from your President 

By Neil Kerwin, Association President 
 

 

Finally a break in the weather and the real 
estate market seems to know it. Showings, 
offers and closings have all picked up. I am 
encouraged and excited about the signs of 
Spring just around the corner. At the pace 
of the current market we should have a 
record breaking year ahead of us. 
 
March Madness is here. Lets go 
Bucky!  Most importantly I hope you all 
enjoyed celebrating St. Patrick's Day.  
 

"St. Patrick's Day is an enchanted time 

-- a day to begin transforming winter's 

dreams into summer's magic."~~By 

Adrienne Cook.~~ 
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